
Newsletter Friday 6th December 2024       

 Makaton of the week is: hungry 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Happy December and build up to Christmas!! This week we have put up the Christmas decorations and enjoyed lots of festive 

and wintery activities. On Monday afternoon the children had a great time making Snowmen Pizzas! We’ve had a hot 

chocolate sensory station, frozen penguins, snowflake and Christmas craft and the children have written and sent winter 

postcards. On Tuesday afternoon, Lisa from Little All Sports ran a Christmas themed session, where the children had to add 

the parts to the snowman and Father Christmas. On Thursday morning, we were invited to make a Christingle in the Church. 

We were so proud at how well the children listened to the instructions, carefully crafted their own Christingle and respected 

the Church environment. It was also a lovely treat to have Mrs Anne, who left last year, helping the children.  

 

Keep checking out our social pages and please give them a LIKE! Facebook and Instagram 
 

Next week our topic is ‘Christmas!’  

 

Important Dates 

Autumn Term 

Monday 4th November – Wednesday 18th Dec 
 

Thurs 12th December – Xmas jumper day 

Tues 17th December – Christmas Event 11:00 – 12:15pm (Parents) 

Wed 18th December – Christmas Party (Children) 

Wed 15th January – closing date for school admissions 
 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

Spring Term 

Tuesday 7th January – Friday 14th February 

Half Term - Monday 17th Feb – Friday 21st Feb 

Monday 24th February – Friday 4th April 

Last Day of term 

Wednesday 18th December (2:30pm) 

https://www.facebook.com/ChildrensWorkshopEM/photos
https://www.instagram.com/emchildrensworkshop/?hl=en

